
 

 
 
 
July 21, 2009 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary    By RESS and Courier 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Electricity Distribution Licence ED-2006-0031 
 Application for Approval and Recovery of Amounts Related to CDM 
 Amended Page 16 and Appendix 5 
 
 
Please find attached an amended page 16 and Appendix 5 to Horizon Utilities 
Corporation’s Application to the Ontario Energy Board for the approval and recovery of 
amounts related to Lost Revenue Adjustment Mechanism (“LRAM”) and Shared Savings 
Mechanism (“SSM”) as they relate to Horizon Utilities third tranche CDM programs and 
OPA programs. 
 
In discussion with OEB Staff, it was identified that there was a discrepancy of $0.20 in 
the total bill calculation for the Residential class at existing rates.  In addition the table 
headings have been corrected to reflect the total bill calculations are at “Existing May 1, 
2009” rates rather than “2008” as per the previous Appendix 5. 
 
Two hard copies of this Application are being submitted on blue paper and delivered by 
courier. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by Cameron McKenzie 
 
Cameron McKenzie 
Director, Regulatory Services 
 


	Re: Electricity Distribution Licence ED-2006-0031
	 Application for Approval and Recovery of Amounts Related to CDM

